
Although Iʼve only worked at The 
Bloomfield Group for a short 
period, it is overwhelming evident 
to me that this truly is a family 
business that really does Care 
and Deliver. 
I have worked in the mining 
industry for 14 years now in the 
Hunter and have not enjoyed my 
career as much as when coming 
to Rix s̓ Creek. It really is a big 
family! 
To see the MOD 10 rejected 
would be not only devastating to 
our workforce but also the 
communities in which we all live. 
Cafes, supermarkets, schools and 
other local businesses and 
organisations that rely on 
patronage from our people. 
This place is an amazing 
opportunity for so many young 
people that are employed, trained 
and guided toward a career in all 
manner of facets of the industry. 
On behalf of my wife, our two 
children and myself, I make my 
support of the MOD 10 public 
here. 
Regards 
Joe Gollan 


